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Page 5 additional information on formal workshops: 

Relevant staff commented that the most helpful workshops are the live webinars. They are the 

best source of immediate information and benefit collective questions and answers. The webinars 

are then posted for those who cannot attend live. I understand that most significant grant programs 

offer such webinars now such as the recent Your High Street Grant (NSW Dept of Planning) and 

the Bushfire Local Economic Recovery Fund (jointly funded by Australian and NSW 

Governments). 


